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Senior NewsSenior News

Star-C has opened the computer
lab in the community center,
available to all residents.
The after-school program has
homework assistance/tutoring
available.
Volunteers are welcome, please
stop by and sign up.
All Students successfully
completed MAP testing.
School Uniform Assistance
Available.

We do provide snacks in
the after-school
program, if your child
has any allergies please
let Star-C Staff know,
Thanks!

Senior Bingo 9/14 6-7:30pm

Intro to Computers 9/10 9:00am

PC’s for Beginners 9/17 9:00am

JenCare Sip & Paint 9/18 2:00pm

    Classes will be in computer lab.     



RESIDENT NEWSRESIDENT NEWS
The Community Center Computer Lab

is now open to all residents.

Computer Literacy Classes coming

soon for all ages.

Free Covid Testing Kits Available

Fall Festival October 19th

Trunk or Treat on Thursday Oct 31st

VolunteerVolunteer
SpotlightSpotlight

Taylor James holds a Bachelors degree in Communications from
Florida Atlantic University and is currently pursuing a Master’s

degree in School Counseling at Liberty University. After
graduation, Taylor aims to become a school counselor for grades
PK-12. In addition to her studies Taylor actively volunteers with
Star-C @ Mt. Zion as our homework and tutoring specialist on

Tuesdays and Fridays.

Taylor James

For more information regarding any programs with Star-C at Mt. Zion please contact:

Nykeela Scurry-Site Director(917)972-0463

Josh Logan- Assistant Site Director (704)778-9595


